
Beech Class Weekly Update 

Friday 19th January 2024 
 

Computing 

 
 

During our computing session this week, we 
began our unit on pictograms. We discussed 
the meaning of the word ‘data.’ The children 
will be creating pictograms on Purple Mash in 

the coming weeks. This is something you 
could explore on Purple Mash at home. 

 

History 

 

We studied the life of Florence 
Nightingale. The children then 
compared the lives Nightingale 
and Seacole. This is something 
you could ask them about at 
home. 

 



Maths 

You will find a short note along with the 
math’s homework this evening. I have set 
some simple calculations for the children to 
practise at home. This will really support 
them on their Mastery journey at school. 

 

PE 

We began our unit on ‘Ball skills’ this week. 

Although it was a chilly one outside, the 

children loved this session. We focused on 

the skill of ‘dribbling.’  

Our plan next week is to take more photos so 

we can share more visuals with you in the 

next weekly update.       

Reading  

I am so impressed with the children in Beech 

Class. We are just 2 weeks into the spring 

term and already they are making great 

progress, especially with reading. Please carry 

this on at home! Have a lovely wekeend, 

Mrs. Oliveira. 
 

 


